
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 10 September 2020 
 

Netsafe LIVE is a free event for parents and whānau about 
keeping young people safe online. Netsafe's Education Advisor 
Pauline Spence will be talking about the risks, challenges and 
opportunities of digital technology, and the practical ways we 
can all help young people to be safe online. 
 

This session is for parents and whānau who are caring for young 
people of all ages – from preschool to teenagers – and will look 
at how to support children and young people as they navigate 
opportunities, challenges and complexities online. 
 
Time: 7:00pm –8:00pm 

 
For more information about the session and to register, visit:  
https://www.netsafe.org.nz/the-kit/netsafe-live-vln/ 
 


